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Update the Site Boundary Map (Figure 5.1-1) and the Low Ponulation Zone Map (Figure 5.1-2) in
the Technical Specifications for Unit Nos. 1 and 2 with the attached maps.

SAFETY ANALYSES / JUSTIFICATION

The revision to the Site Boundary Map and the Low Population Zone Map is administrative in
nature. Baltimore Gas and Elestric Company purchased additional wooded land north of the lines
currently identified as the Site Boundary. The exclusion area as defined in 10 CFR Part 100 has been
increased. However, this property addition does not change the offsite dose caleulations performed
in our Safcty Analysis. Security controls have not substantially changed given the additional land.
Updating these maps does not constitute a substantive change to the Technical Specifications.

DETERMINATION OF SIGNIFICANT HAZARDS

The proposed changes have been evaluated against the standards of 10 CFR 50.92 and have been
determined not to involve a significant hazards consideration, ia that operation of the facility in
accordance with the proposed amendment:

i. Would not involve a significant increase in the probability or consequences of an accident
previously evaluated.

The proposed update of the Site Boundary Map and the Low Population Zone Map is
administrative and does not constitute a substantive change to the Technical Specifications.
Therefore the changes do not invoive a significant increase in the probability or consequence
of an accident previously evaluated.

Would not create the possibility of a new or different tpe of accident from any accident
previously evaluated.

to

The proposed changes do not modify the plant’s configuration or operation a they are
administrative.  As a result, no new accident initiators are introduced. Therefore, the
changes do not create the possibility of a new or different type of accident from any accident
previously evaluated.

3 Would not involve a significant reduction in a margin of safety.

As the proposed changes are administrative and do not constitute a substantive change to the
Technical Specifications, the margin of safety is not affected. Therefore, the changes do not
involve a significant reduction in a margin of safety.

Based on the above, v - have concluded that these changes do not constitute a significant hazard.
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